
Singing Friend-A Grams at Voyager Elementary 
 
 

YOU can make your child’s day on February 14th by sending them a SINGING 
FRIEND-A-GRAM.  Students from Voyager’s High School Service Club will be visiting our 
campus on February 14 and will sing the selected songs to our students.  The high school 
students will also issue your student a Valentine Card from YOU.  We thought this would be a 
nice way to MAKE YOUR CHILD’S DAY at Voyager!  The “Singing Friend-A-Grams” cost $1.00 
and must be purchased by Tuesday, February 8, 2022.  Complete the order form below and 
send it back to your child’s teacher (with payment) no later than February 8.  This is an optional 
event.  
 
WHAT:  1.  Select the song you would like sung to your child (We have 4 options)  2.  Select 
the card you would like delivered to your child.  3.  Complete the order form no later than Feb. 8  
4.  Send order form and payment to your child’s teacher.  5.  Wait for your child to be surprised 
on February 14. 
 
Student Name (First and Last):  ___________________________________ 
 
Teacher’s Name:  __________________________________  Grade Level:_______________ 
 
Parent Names (What name do you want written on the Valentine Card):  
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Song Selection: 

​You’ve Got A Friend In Me 
 

​My Girl 
 

​Wild Thing 
 

​You Are My Sunshine 
 
Card Selection:   
 

​You’re My Number One Card 
 

​You Are My Sunshine Card 
 

​Flower Design Card 
 

​Classic Heart Design Card 



 
 
 


